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At this time, given the homelessness crisis in Oregon, we cannot afford to allow 

higher rent increases to further jeopardize our residents' ability to seek housing. We 

need to be expanding protections for tenants now, not reducing them. This bill is an 

important step toward tenant protections for some of the most vulnerable renters in 

Oregon, and I hope it will be the first of many of its kind to pass.  


